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I'm quite confused on why we are coming back for one week before christmas. It is very dangerous for kids that are going
to see family or grandparents. Because they can get covid from school and come in contact with people that have covid
at school. And then they go home and spend christmas with their families. We already know there is going to be a spike in
cases around christmas. Even more than thanksgiving. So relying on the graph now doesn't make sense if there is going
to be a spike in cases. If it spiked around thanksgiving and people are more likely to stay home for thanksgiving then we
know that christmas is going to spike even more because people are more likely to see family at christmas unlike
thanksgiving.



